POCATELLO DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MINUTES
Meeting February 20, 2008

Members present: Steve Brown, Roger Chase, Larry Ghan, Cynthia Hill, Darsi Johnson, Ken
Monroe, Gary Moore, and Ryan Ward.

Staff present: Sari David of Bannock Development; A. Dean Tranmer, Esq. and Darcy Taylor
of the City Legal Dept.; Tim Tingey of City Planning and Development Services; Jerry Higgins,
City Treasurer

The meeting was called to order at 11:05 a.m., by Chairman S. Brown.
1. Preliminary matters:

No conflicts of interest were declared. It was noted that County Assessor JoLynn
Anderson had requested a spot on the agenda to discuss the AMIS tax assessment adjustment,
however Board Commissioner L. Ghan advised that Ms. Anderson had a conflict and would
instead attend a future meeting.

2. Minutes and financial matters:

Minutes for the regular December meeting were reviewed. A correction to the meeting
start time was noted, and with that amendment, it was MSC (D. Johnson, R. Ward) to approve
the minutes of December 19, 2007.

S. David presented the financial reports for December and January. The ending balance
of all districts as of January 31, 2008, was $388,059.35. Income for December consisted of
interest earned in the amount of $1,229.66, and income for January consisted of interest earned
in the amount of $1,287.59. The only expense for the months of December and January was the
final payment on the special project in the North Yellowstone District in the amount of
$145,895.31. S. David advised the Board of adjustments that must be made to the Central
Corridor spreadsheet to account for the AMIS tax adjustment. The current spreadsheet shows a
negative cash flow for 2008. After discussion, it was determined that due to anticipated delays in
some of the allocated disbursements from the Central Corridor account, the immediate cash flow
problems are alleviated and can be accommodated through administrative fee adjustments at the
end of the district .

An invoice for fourth quarter 2007 administrative fees in the amount of $3,125.00
was presented for payment. It was MSC (L. Ghan, K. Monroe) to approve payment of said
fees.

3. Central Corridor:

South Valley Connector: Requisition No. E-89 in the amount of $7,258.51 was
presented by the City of Pocatello for engineering work performed on the Corridor project. It
was MSC (L. Ghan, K. Monroe) to approve payment of Requisition No. E-89 to the City of
Pocatello in the amount of $7,258.51.

Triangle Update: T. Tingey reported to the Board that he has been working closely with
the City Legal Department to finalize the development agreement with Triangle, Inc., and that
the negotiations with Triangle, Inc. were nearing completion, with closing for the transfer of the
property scheduled to occur within the next two weeks. The development agreement includes
timelines and phases for 1) the project area and perimeter, which is to be completed in 2008, 2)
the parking and infrastructure, also to be completed in 2008, 3) the subdivision of the parcel, and






